
Effective October 10, 2018, all written 
correspondence to and from the 

inmates housed at the Johnson County 
Detention Center will be done on a 

standard sized post card.  The card will 
be no larger than the standard 4"X 6" 

size.   

 
Letters received after October 10 will 

be returned to the sender as 
“Undeliverable”. 

 


